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Dear Friends and Neighbors,  
 
The Stony Point Police Athletic League (P.A.L.) is hosting a Fall Festival & Family Fun 
Day on Saturday, October 2, 2021 from 10am – 4pm.   Once again, this year’s festival will 
be held on the grounds of Kirkbride Hall 5 Patriot Hills Dr in Stony Point, N.Y.   
 
This event will assist the fundraising efforts of the Stony Point P.A.L. and help to fund 
many activities and projects that benefit our local youth. The Stony Point Police Youth 
Bureau and P.A.L. have identified a need in the Stony Point community. The P.A.L. has 
proposed the construction of a skate park in Stony Point.  A skate park in Stony Point will 
provide the youth of our community with a safe, legal, enjoyable place to recreate. Instead 
of damaging business property and skating in the streets, these kids will have a designated 
space where they can make friends, learn valuable life lessons and most importantly, get off 
the couch and stay active.  
 
We have gained the support of the Stony Point Town Board and they have authorized the 
P.A.L. to use Vincent Clark Park located at Beach Rd and East Main St for our proposed 
skate park. Our fundraising goal is $800,000. Since 2012, through our fundraising efforts 
we have raised just over $100,000.  
 
By making a tax-deductible cash or in-kind donation toward the creation of the Stony Point 
Skate Park, you can help transform this park into a true community showpiece. Your 
donation will go directly towards increasing the park’s scope and enhancing its aesthetic 
characteristics – making it much more than a traditional skate park, but a vibrant 
community space.  
 
For a financial donation, please make checks payable to the Stony Point P.A.L. and mail 
them to Stony Point P.A.L. 79 RT 210 Stony Point, NY 10980. To make in-kind 
donations or for further information, please contact Stony Point Police Youth Officer: 
Detective Andrew Kryger at 845-786-2242. 
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 PLATINUM SPONSOR      $1,000 + 
 

 GOLD SPONSOR       $500 
 

 SILVER SPONSOR       $250  
 

 BRONZE SPONSOR      $100  
(All sponsor levels - names and logos will appear on all materials related to event and prominent 
location on Stony Point P.A.L. web site and event media releases.) 
 

 Family Sponsor        $_______ 
 

 Community/Vendor     $35 ($45 after September 27, 2021) 
Includes a 10x10 space. Payment must be received to guarantee your spot. Please let us know if you need 
access to electric. You must provide your own table(s).  Please list any special requests/requirements  

______________________________________________________________________________________  

 Contributor  Donation of raffle prizes, in-kind donations, or general giveaways for attendees 
 

 Food Vendor (responsible for your own DOH permit)  10 x 10 Space $100.00  
       

The SPPAL will recognize all Corporate and Business sponsors for their generosity of $100.00 or more towards this event by 
noting them in our preferred business section on our website. www.stonypointpal.org  
 
 
Please scan/email or print and fax this completed form to our Stony Point P.A.L. Fall Fest Committee: 
amorrison@stonypointpd.org   or  FAX: (845) 786-3120 or mail to: 
Stony Point P.A.L. – 79 RT 210, Stony Point, NY 10980 or call 845-786-2242. 
 
 
Sponsor Name/Company/Organization:         
 
Address:             
 
Phone:      Email:        

Checks can be made out to:   Stony Point P.A.L. 

http://www.stonypointpal.org/
mailto:amorrison@stonypointpd.org

